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March 20, 2019 

“Happy First Day of Spring” 

 
 

Happy Anniversary  

Tomorrow marks 3 years that Sherman and Oakley came to live at Sherwood Oaks.  

 

Lobby Restroom Update 

The lady’s restroom is now open. We are anticipating the men’s restroom will reopen for this 

weekend. 

 

Meeder Construction Update 

Contractor is planning to begin blasting in the middle of the site for utility work starting Friday.  

 

Accessing the Community Center After Hours 

The main entrance and ambulance entrance are locked nightly. The main entrance’s inner doors   

are locked from 9:30 PM to 4:00 AM and the ambulance entrance’s inner doors are locked from 

9:30 PM to 6:00 AM. 

 

If you need to enter either one of these doors during off hours, you may use the phones outside each 

area to call 8100 or 8155 for assistance. The main entrance phone is on the wall to the right of the 

exterior doors. The ambulance entrance phone is on the wall to the left of the interior doors. 

 

“Luck of the Irish” Birthday Celebration 

Join us on Wednesday, March 27 as we dance with the leprechaun and chase the rainbows through 

our Irish inspired menu. Grab a cold pint of Guinness, some traditional lamb stew, and maybe a 

banger or two.  
 

Due to the popularity of our themed events, we highly recommend making a reservation if you plan 

to eat dinner in the Main Dining Room this evening. Reservations can made by calling ext. 8234.  

 

Resident Meeting  

Our next resident get together will be held on Friday, March 29 at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium. Mike 

Mills, Director of Security & Transportation, will be the guest speaker this month. Mike will give 

you an overview of his department and will answer any questions you may have. 

 

Robotics Experience 

The North Catholic Robotics team will return on Friday, April 5 at 1:30 PM to present their new 

robot. Many of you enjoyed their last demonstration.   

 

Take A Walk with A Friend 

The take a walk with a friend program begins on Tuesday, April 9.  Any resident interested in going 

for a walk around campus can meet in the lobby at 11:00 AM.  These weekly walks are led by the 

Fitness Center staff and will take place every Tuesday until November 5.  Please call Bill Burtner at 

ext. 8543 with any questions.  

 

Community Nurse Reminder 

Please make sure we have copies of your most recent insurance cards, power of attorney documents 

and emergency contact lists. The receptionist can make copies of these documents and will forward 

them to Community Nursing and Finance to be added to your resident file.  

  


